
9090                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               10th May 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Kindness’ 

 
‘Try to be a rainbow in someone else’s cloud’ 

 
 

Forest School 
 

On Thursday 16th May it is Tulips  (1D) turn for 
Forest School. If possible can the children 
please bring in a pair of wellies (with name in) in 
a plastic bag. If your child does not have wellies 
then we suggest bringing an old pair of 
shoes/trainers as their school shoes will get 
very muddy. Thank you. 

 

Daffodils Class Assembly 
 

Parents are invited to Daffodils (RM)   assembly 
all about ‘kindness’ on Thursday 16th May at 
9:00am in the Infant Hall. 
 

 

International Family Day 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to 
nurturing a strong sense of community and 
promoting family values, we are excited to 
announce that we will be celebrating 
International Family Day on:  
 
Tuesday/Wednesday 14th and 15th May 
  
At Lister Infants, we believe in fostering a 
supportive and inclusive environment where 
every family feels valued and respected. 
International Family Day provides us with a 
wonderful opportunity to celebrate the rich 
tapestry of cultures, traditions, and 
backgrounds that make up our Lister 
Family. To celebrate this special day, we 
have planned various activities for the 
children and we would like to invite all our 
families to our Family Board Game session 
on: 

    Tuesday 14th May 
       3:15-4:00 
   Meadow/Junior Hall  

Everyone welcome 

Term Dates 2024-2025 
 

We have sent out our term dates for 2024-
2025 on Parentapp and the website. The 
new dates also include 5 Inset days which 
are set aside for teacher training and 
school is closed on those days. 

Acorn Farm 
 

On Thursday 16th May, Acorn Farm are coming to 
visit our Nursery. If your child has any known 
allergies to animals then please make sure you 
sign the reply slip and return it to school.  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
07871782263   - School Mobile 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       95% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   95%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   87% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    96% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    92% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   96% 
 
2 classes in green this week! Well done 
to Tulips and Sunflowers for great 
attendance! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

92% 
 

School begins at 8:45 
 
 
 

School Photographs 
 

The photographer will be in on Wednesday 15th 
May to take class photographs – all children are 
to wear their school uniform on this day. 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

   
17  May      Nursery Biscuit Day 
14  May      International Family Day 
15  May      International Family Day 
15  May      National Numeracy Day 
15  May      Class Photographs 
16  May      Acorn Farm 
16  May      Tulips Forest School 
16  May      RM Class Assembly 9:00am 
17  May      Nursery Biscuit Day 
20  May      Monday Clubs (Reception) 
22 May       Break up for half term 3:15pm    
23 May       Inset Day (school closed) 
24 May       Inset Day (school closed) 
 
 

 

Y2 
 

During the month of May, end of KS1 
assessments will be carried out with Y2 children. 
It is most important during this time that 
children have a  healthy breakfast, are punctual 
and have good attendance. 
 

Deaf Awareness Week 

This week is Deaf Awareness Week. Throughout 
the week the children learned to sign some 
nursery rhymes and songs and we wore yellow 
bands on Thursday to highlight awareness. We 
also read the book, ‘Freddie and the Fairy’ by 
Julia Donaldson which highlights how children and 
staff can support people with hearing loss using 
simple strategies in a really lovely way. Check out 
our Twitter page! 
 

 
 


